Dear Superintendent Kimmel and Mid-Ohio Board of Governors:

Please accept this notification of my resignation of Director of Teaching and Learning to pursue a new role at Mid-Ohio effective at the close of 6/30/23.

Mid-Ohio won an ODE contract for "Building Regional Capacity for Literacy through Ohio's Coaching Model" in which Governor DeWine is putting 100 literacy coaches in Ohio's lowest performing schools. Mid-Ohio has been chosen to provide program management and the Regional Literacy Coach Coordinator of the north-west section of Ohio, totaling twenty-three counties. In addition, ODE accepted my application to fill that role as Mid-Ohio as the fiscal agent.

I am honored to fill this new role through Mid-Ohio ESC.

Respectfully, Came Word

Carrie Wood